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Date:  11/01/2022 
 
Medi-Cal 
 
Important Provider Notice: #450 
 
Subject:  New TAR Requirement on Procedure Code 90587 – Effective with PHC 1/1/2021 

Effective for dates of service on and after January 1, 2021, procedure code 90587 (Dengue vaccine, quad 3 
dose, subcutaneous) now requires a TAR with PHC. 

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact the PHC Claims Department at (707) 863-4130. 


